
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 26, 2022 
 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase School Meal Supplies 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of school meal products from Van Eerden Foodservice Company, Grand 
Rapids, Michigan in the amount of $2,000,000.00 for the 2022-2023 school year. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This will be an open purchase order for the school year’s school meal supplies. Pricing 
is through the MOR Commodity & Commercial Food Purchasing Consortium, which 
satisfies the Board’s bid requirement.   
 
  
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Food Service Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 


